
NOTICE 
is hereby given that an

Annual General Meeting
of

The Shrewsbury and Telford Hospital NHS Trust
will be held on

Monday 30 September 2024
at 2:00pm (doors open at 1:45pm)

Venue: Room 5,
Shropshire Education and Conference Centre, 
Royal Shrewsbury Hospital, Mytton Oak Road

Shrewsbury, SY3 8XQ

Members of the public are invited to send questions 
relating to the 2023/24 Annual Report and Accounts*

to sath.trustboardsecretary@nhs.net
by 5pm on 20 September 2024

Prof Trevor Purt, Acting Trust Chair

*The 2023/24 Annual Report and Accounts can be found at: 
https://www.sath.nhs.uk/about-us/our-performance/annual-reports-and-accounts/ 


